
 

 

 

 

 

 

A big thank you from the Year Three 

team.   

This year has flown by and it is nearly 

time to say goodbye to our current  

classes. 

Thank you for all of your support. We 

wish all of the children the best in their 

transition to Year 4. 

We loved our trip to Gressenhall 

Recommended Reads 

If you have been enjoying our Norfolk at 

War topic try these: 
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